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71, Fenchurch Street Londen, EXC 3

Telegrame : Committee, Fen. London Telephone : ROYal 3551 (6 Lines)

26th November, 1952.

isn( S)
Dear Sirs,

iJs
I duly recelved your memorandum of the 19th

instant regarding the transversely [ramed tanker

"SKOTAAS" and shall be glad if you will let me know the
preclise service In which it 1s intended to trade this

ship during the winter so that the Owners' proposal to
defer the strengthening mentioned in my letter of the

26th September, untll she returns to Europe for drydocking,
mey recelve consideration.

Yours f{e€ithfully,

GlefR\ Lo | the

Clagsification’ Comnittes

The Surveyors,

OOHOS S 00O -46S



